
Tipperty to Ellon Surfacing and Barrier works 

Aberdeen Roads Limited in corporation with Balfour Beatty Regional Civil 
Engineering (BBRCE) will be surfacing stretches of the busy trunk road 
immediately to the north of Tipperty. 

The work, which will take place at night, will begin on Sunday 13 September and 
will last until Sunday 18 October. 

A mixture lane closures and 10mph convoy system will be in force during the work, 
which will run from 8pm to 6am daily. 

We have planned these works to be undertaken overnight when traffic flows are 
lower to minimise disruption to local and visitor traffic. 

Aberdeen Roads Limited, BBRCE and Transport Scotland wish to thank the local 
community in advance for their patience during these essential works. 

Should you have any specific concerns or require further information contact  0800 
028 1414 (24 hours) or by email at enquiries@aberdeenroads.com. 




